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                                                                                                             Tuesday 7th February

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                  

As a result of the planned strike action being taken by the National Education Union (NEU) on Tuesday 14th February 2023, and following discussions with the Chair of Governors, at this moment in time we understand the impact of any such action will be as follows:

Waunarlwydd Primary School will be closed to pupils but open to non-striking staff.

Further industrial action is planned on the 15th March and 16th March. We will write to you again a week before these dates with a further update.

Kind regards,

Mrs Ruth Davies

Headteacher









